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On behalf of the many present and future citizens of Waukegan and surrounding
areas, I am writing to respectfully request that the coal ash ponds AND all other
dangerous/potentially dangerous chemicals/compounds be removed from the
Waukegan Station site immediately. 

This need to be a high priority for environmental and livability issues! No exceptions,
please

Dave Heikkala

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 02/20/2024 P.C. #11

mailto:jeep60087@yahoo.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov



